
Parents should be encouraging good sportsmanship and support all players, coaches, officials, and other
parents. All adults are expected to follow these rules. 

Refrain from the use of foul language or gestures towards players, coaches, officials and other parents. 
Refrain from using any kind of alcohol, drugs or tobacco at WHYFO and ACCJFL events.  
Remember that the practices and games are for the children, NOT the parents.
Assist if needed or asked by any coach. 
Parents/spectators are not permitted on the playing field at practice or games. If staying for practice,
please watch from a distance and do not interfere. 
Have your child at practice 15 minutes before the scheduled time and arrive 15 minutes before the end
of practice in case the coach needs to speak with you. 
Concerns about child’s safety or conduct of his/her coaches should be address to the WHYFO
President via email WHYFO1@YAHOO.COM. 

24- Hour Rule- No parent should address a coach on the filed for any reason.

Parents should acknowledge responsibility of the following: 

Transportation of my child(ren) to and from practices and games. 
Cleaning my child’s uniform after each game and prior to returning it at the end of the season. 
Returning all uniforms and equipment loaned to my child(ren) by WHYFO in the condition in which I
received it, to the best of my ability. 
Supervision of non-participating children. Keep children supervised and away from the field and/or
school properties, such as school buses and fences. Children should not be playing in or around parking
lots. 
WHYFO adheres to the ZERO TOLERANCE social media policy enforced by the ACCJFL. 

Failure to adhere to the rules and requests outline within this parental code of conduct will result in the
following actions taken against the parent/guardian/coaches: 

               1st Offense: Verbal warning.

               2nd Offense: Written warning. 

               3rd Offense: Removed from practice/game.

               4th Offense: Ban from all practices/games. 

Good behavior and a positive attitude are crucial to assisting us in administering a quality program for your child(ren). 
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